
From: Sherri giffin <squawdancer2002@yahoo.com> 

Date: February 22, 2015 at 8:41:27 AM PST 

To: "james.labar@state.or.us" <james.labar@state.or.us> 

Subject: legalize atv's 
Reply-To: Sherri giffin <squawdancer2002@yahoo.com> 

To Whom It May concern: 
 
We are Citizens of Grant County Oregon.  Our county has already 
adopted the law for ATV's to utilize the county road system in and 
near John Day Or.  
 
We pay road taxes with fueling our atv's.  Please consider passing 
the law to allow atv's on the highways especially in Grant and 
Harney counties.  
 
Thank You  
 
Sherri L Giffin  
Shane Giffin  
John Day OR  
 
Chris Giffin  
Larissa Giffin 
John Day OR  
 
Brandon Hueckman 
Bobbee Hueckman 
Canyon City OR   
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